
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Dear colleagues and friends, 

 

As the impact of the COVID-19 crisis continues to be felt across the world, Serbian Ceramic Society 

remains committed to take care about health and safety of conference participants, delegates, exhibitors 

and visitors.  

 

With this in mind, Serbian Ceramic Society has made the very difficult decision to postpone Advanced 

Ceramics and Applications IX:New Frontiers in Multifunctional Material Science and Processing 

Conference, scheduled for September 21-23, 2020 in Belgrade, Serbia. 

 

Before making this decision, we extensively monitored health guidance from international and local health 

authorities and consulted local agencies about implementation of safety protocols for traveling and large 

group gatherings (current limit is 20 persons). Although a great number of plenary and keynote lecturers 

intend to come, unconfirmed flights schedule unable them to make planning. We want to share with you 

that we are extremely grateful not only to them, but to all who planned to attend this year conference, as 

well as to Serbian Ceramic Society members who have invested considerable time and effort in this year 

conference planning. 

 

We will turn our attention to organization of the next year conference, in September 2021.  

Please monitor future communications regarding the timing for this event. 

 

If you have any further questions, please write in to us.  

And take care about yourself. 

 

Thank you for your unwavering support. 

 

Warmest regards 

 

Prof. Dr. Vojislav Mitić 

President of SCS & Serbian Chapter of ACerS 


